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Resolution of Recognition

#HCSStrongerTogether Award
WHEREAS, the function of a Board of Education is to strive for excellence in all phases of educational programs, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education deems it fitting and proper that significant awards and honors be recognized by the Board, and;

WHEREAS, the Hardin County Board of Education believes in work ethic and the ability of students, staff and community members dedicating themselves totally to education of our next generation of leaders, and;

WHEREAS, the district’s theme for the 2020-21 school year is #HCSStrongerTogether and the Hardin County Board of Education believes in these characteristics so greatly that it will recognize HCS students & staff and Hardin County community members at its regularly scheduled meeting each month during the school year with the #HCSStrongerTogether Award;

BE IT THEREFORE RESOLVED THAT the Hardin County Board of Education, in a regular meeting on March 18, 2021 does hereby recognize the following for earning the #HCSStrongerTogether Award for March, 2021:

· Lindsey Duvall, an 8th grade student at West Hardin Middle School, is a top-notch student who always participates and is a leader among her peers.  She is always eager to work with other students. Lindsey recently won first place in the Kentucky Saves Week Video Contest.  Kentucky Saves Week is a financial literacy awareness initiative.  She recently wrote appreciation letters to local veterans.  She is a part of West Hardin’s Elite Fitness Club and the school’s Beta Club. Outside of school, she volunteers at Feeding America and helps her grandmother clean houses for the elderly.
· Kristen Dowell and Laura Alford, teachers at the HCS Early College and Career Center, go above and beyond to help students be successful in the classroom and in their personal lives. Mrs. Dowell spends several hours of her own time to connect and counsel with students that may have personal issues. Just recently, Mrs. Alford helped a student that was in need of food for herself and siblings. EC3 Principal Dan Robbins said, “When hiring teachers, we look for certain characteristics that accentuate how well they teachers connect with students.  Mrs. Dowell and Mrs. Alford are wonderful and make true personal connections with our students that go beyond the classroom.”
· Mark Jarvis, meteorologist at the National Weather Service, is a long-standing partner of Hardin County Schools.  When Mrs. Morgan and HCS Transportation Director Chris Corder have countless conversations about the status of a particular school day in correlation to a weather event, either one or both have consulted with Mr. Jarvis.  His consultation, guidance and patience are assets in helping our administrators keep students safe.  He is dependable, accurate and realistic in his guidance and is always right on target.  We are thankful that he is literally a phone call away when we need him and his forecasting skills. 
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